
 
 
 

Budapest, April 22, 2013 
 

 
Dear HCH Member, 
 
It has been our honor to welcome the members of the Harvard Club Austria during our Central European 
meeting in Budapest on April 5-7, 2013. I am happy to report to all members of HCH that we laid the foundation 
of our future cooperation and made agreement on joint projects and initiatives. 
 
The president of the American Chamber of Commerce in Hungary, Mr. William Benkő moderated the discussion 
between the members present from both Clubs in which we agreed on next steps in order to raise our regional 
awareness. 
 
We all were very impressed by the presentation of Professor Kornai: he pointed out the importance of giving 
vision to the current students and of implementing the business minded approach also into the operation 
processes of the education system. In his presentation Professor Kornai also addressed the university students 
who were invited due to our cooperation with the Scholarship Program of the US Embassy Budapest. 
 

 



 
 
 
The Saturday morning program was followed by an extraordinary experience at the Korda Filmpark and by a 
joyful dinner at the Rókusfaly Winery in the Etyek hillsides. 
 
 

 
 
 
Our guest from Austria closed their visit to Hungary with the Budapest Palace Quarter Tour when they visited 
the Palace Area of the 8th district during the Sunday morning hours. 
 
I hereby would like to thank all those members who participated for their activity and support! I sincerely hope 
that our next events will attract even more members of the Club to share our common experiences! 
 
 
With kind regards, 

 
Dr. Andrea Jádi Németh 
President 
Harvard Club Hungary 


